
Tier 1 Environmental Impact Statement 
and Related Studies

Interstate 66Interstate 66
From  US Route 15 in Prince William County
To Interstate 495 in Fairfax County

PLEASE PARTICIPATE:
CITIZEN INFORMATION MEETINGS ON INTERSTATE 66

TIER 1 ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT

A Tier 1 Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) is being developed by the Virginia Department 
of Transportation, the Federal Highway Administration and the Virginia Department of Rail 
and Public Transportation to study potential multimodal improvements that will address 
existing and future transportation needs in the Interstate 66 corridor from U.S. Route 15 in 
Prince William County to Interstate 495 in Fairfax County.

The meetings are intended to gather additional public input to further define the 
transportation problems in the corridor and refine the purpose and need for the study.   The 
preliminary purpose and need is based on input received at public meetings held last June, 
transit and traffic data from various sources and other information about the existing 
transportation network.

For those unable to attend, we invite you to visit the VDOT I-66 Tier 1 EIS webpage, found at 
www.helpfix66.com, for further details and project updates.  Additionally, please email 
comments to the study team’s leadership (reference “I-66 Tier 1 EIS: Public Comments” in your 
subject line):

CG.Collins@VDOT.Virginia.gov
or

Stephen.C.Walter@Parsons.com

UPCOMING MEETINGS
 Tuesday, January 31, 2012 Thursday, February 2, 2012
 Four Points Sheraton Virginia Department of Transportation
 10800 Vandor  Lane Northern Virginia District Office
 Manassas, VA 20109 4975 Alliance Drive
 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM Fairfax, VA 22030
  5:00 PM - 8:00 PM

*Should cancellation be necessary due to inclement weather, meetings will be held February 13TH & 15TH.


